
 

 

 Barnwell Giving Tree 
December 2-12, 2019 

Do I have to participate?  
Absolutely not. This is just a fun way to give back and 
is not required. If your child brings home a leaf and you 
do not want to participate, you do not have to.  
 
What if I lose the leaf?  
No worries, there are a lot of leaves! You or your child 
can stop by the tree and pick out another leaf at any 
time between Dec. 2 and Dec. 11th. 
 
What if my family is in need?  
Barnwell families in need are encouraged to sign up 
through a confidential sign up which can only be 
accessed by school counselor, Ms. McGrath.  
Please use the link or QR code to sign up.    
Contact with families will only be made through Ms. 
McGrath and the identity of families and the 
donations received by families will be confidential. 

OR 
Families in need can sign up for assistance directly 
with North Fulton Community Charities:  
http://nfcchelp.org>how-we-help>apply-for-help  
 

 

Barnwell PTA is excited to 
announce the “2019 Giving Tree”!  
 

What is the Giving Tree? 
It is a winter tree created outside the cafeteria that is filled with 
leaves, each with a label with a toy, item, or gift card request 
for a child or family in need.  The primary goal of the tree this 
year is to serve Barnwell families in need.  Any donations which 
exceed the needs of Barnwell families will be donated to North 
Fulton Community Charities (www.nfcc.org).  Your donation of 
a NEW, UNWRAPPED item or gift card will first serve the needs 
of any Barnwell family in need.  Once the needs of Barnwell 
families are met, remaining items will stock the ‘Santa Shop’ at 
NFCC so families in need in our community can go and ‘shop’ 
for their children, free of charge.  NFCC anticipates serving 
over 2,000 children in need this holiday season. 
 
When is the Giving Tree?  
Your child’s class will go and collect leaves off the tree 
between Dec. 2 and Dec. 11, and then gift drop off is Dec. 10th 
and 12h.  
 
If you have any questions or would like to volunteer to help 
during morning collection, please contact:  
kristy.pell@gmail.com  
 

Sign up using link or QR code: 
 

 
 
 

http://bit.ly/barnwellgivingtree 


